
Childcare Services Reminder 

Dear Parents, 

This is a friendly reminder regarding upcoming deadlines for our childcare services: 

• Enrollment Deadline: November 15, 2023 

• Tuition Payment Due: December 1, 2023 

• Health and Immunization Records: Due by December 15, 2023 

Please ensure all necessary documents and payments are submitted by the due dates. If you have 

any questions or need assistance, feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

The Childcare Services Team 


